
Editor's Note

The time has come for changing the editorial team of the Nordic Journal
of Linguistics. I take this opportunity to thank all the readers and contri-
butors for their interest in our journal during the four years I have
been responsible for editing the journal. Special thanks are extended to
our excellent book review editor, Jan-Ola Ostman, who has been helping
me with the editing job in many more respects than just the book
reviews. I would also like to thank all the people at the Scandinavian
University Press and Taylor & Francis with whom I have had the plea-
sure to work.

The new addresses for submissions are as follows:

Phonology manuscripts and/or manuscripts from the Americas should be
sent to:

Catherine O. Ringen
Department of Linguistics
University of Iowa
Iowa City, IA 52242
USA
E-mail: catherine-ringen@uiowa.edu

Syntax manuscripts and/or manuscripts from the rest of the world should
be sent to:

Sten Vikner
Institut fur Linguistik/Germanistik
Universitat Stuttgart
Postfach 10 60 37
DE-70049 Stuttgart
Germany
E-mail: vikner@rus.uni-stuttgart.de

Books for review and book reviews should be sent to:
Cecilia Falk
Institutionen for Humaniora och Samhallsvetenskap
Hogskolan Kristianstad,
SE-291 88 Kristianstad
Sweden
E-mail: cecilia.falk@nordlund.lu.se

On behalf of Jan-Ola and myself I wish the new editors, Catherine,
Sten, and Cecilia, all our best wishes in their work during the coming
years.
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